
HELLO SUMMER  

For the majority of students exams are over and the summer 

has begun! Time to relax and enjoy some well earned rest. 

Good luck to those doing their re-sits! 

Placement Year  

Well done to all year 2 BEng students who have completed 

their placement year. We have had tremendous feedback for 

all of you. You have been a real credit to yourselves and the 

University. The skills & experience you have gained will 

stand you in good stead in your future careers. It has also 

been fantastic to hear that some of you are being sponsored 

in your 3rd year with a view to Post Graduate employment. 

We look forward to you sharing your journeys with us and 

other potential placement students. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Placements 
• • • 

 

 

Year 1  
• • • 

Once first year results 

have been ratified we will 

be able to confirm all 

those eligible for the 

placement year in 

September. 

 

Employers please look 

out for CV’s winging their 

way to you. 

 

Students please look out 

for interview requests and 

remember those all 

important skills you have 

learned. If you would like 

a refresher please make 

an appointment at the 

Changemaker Hub. 

 

Good Luck to you all! 
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NEWS 

TEAM NEWS 

The team are 

putting together a 

report in July for 

the 2017/18 year 

documenting all 

the hard work & 

effort everyone 

has put in. If you 

have any 

comments please 

shout! 

☺ 

Key dates for the term: 

Results for ENG  - 4.7.18 

MIA event Silverstone – 5.7.18 

Re-sits – July & August 2018 

Summer Internships 

commence! 



 

STEAM:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Facebook:  

The UoN has set up a Facebook Group 

for Placements & Work Based Learning. 

Here you will be able to find and discuss 

placement opportunities, talk about 

experiences, post photos, share 

information and ask any questions.  

 

Formula Student:  

The University have appointed a new member of 

staff to take on the role of academic lead for the FS 

Team. Mo has experience in designing and 

developing cars so with his skills and knowledge 

and support from our NETP providers we should 

really see some results in 2018/19.  

Contact details: 

www.netpengineering.co.uk 

Newton Building 

Avenue Campus 

St George’s Avenue 

Northampton 

NN2 6JD 

 

placements@northampton.ac.uk 

Placements and Work Based 

Learning,  

The University of Northampton 

01604 893743 

This week saw numerous students from year’s 6-8 take part in a STEM activity day hosted at 

Avenue Campus. Girls from across the county were able to see how diverse careers within 

these subjects can be and also how fun STEM subjects are. From DNA to Circuit Boards to 

building Race Cars there was something for everyone. Our house robot even made an 

appearance alongside Viglen’s immersive game and RS Components Titan 2 wowed the girls 

outside the building. Thank you to all schools, staff and companies who came along and to 

Linda for organizing a very interesting event!  

 

The next NETP meeting will be in September 

followed by the Annual Awards Evening and 

opening event at the new Waterside campus. 

Further details to follow. 

 

 


